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Dear Mr. Ramos,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via email, as follows:

I am an Account Manager for the following account(s), and we are missing
the most recent invoice. Please email a PDF copy of any open/unpaid

invoices to johnvincentramos@conservice.com or fax a copy to 435-713-

2470 attn: John Vincent, as we would like to pay the invoice(s) as soon as

possible.
If the accounts are at a $0 balance, could you please let us know when the
next bill will generate?

Village at Ten Trails

In response, you are not an entity that we audit or bill. Since we have no responsive
records to fulfill your request with us, we will now consider this closed.

Sincerely,

Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)

Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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